



DEAR FRIEND,

MARTY (7) GARY(8) ALAN (10MOS) EDWARD(11)

JAMIE (6) DECEMBER 1958

ONE MORE CHRISTMAS LETTER AND ONE MORE LITTLE KEARL TO FIGHT FOR ROOM ON OUR CHRISTMAS CARD. ALAN MARK WAS BORN ON MARCH 25. HE CROWDED THE WINTER AND SPRING MONTHS WITH EXTRA WASH DAYS AND ALL THE OTHER LITTLE TASKS THAT BELONG TO A SMALL BABY.

WITH SPRING CAME GARDENING AND THE ADDITION OF A PORCH TO OUR HOME AT 605 INDIAN RIDGE ROAD.

AT THE END OF SUMMER ALL OF CY'S FAMILY GATHERED FROM NEW YORK, MICHIGAN, WISCONSIN, UTAH, LOUISIANA AND KENTUCKY FOR A VACATION ON A LAKE IN WISCONSIN.

IN THE AUTUMN CAME FOOTBALL, SCOUTING AND THE GTH GRADE FOR EDWARD, CUB SCOUTS AND THE BRD GRADE FOR GARY, 2ND GRADE FOR MARTY, AND 1ST FOR JAMIE. CY MARY AND ALAN HAVE DONE NOTHING BUT GET ONE YEAR OLDER.

WE'VE BEEN BLESSED WITH AN ABUNDANCE OF ALL THE GOOD THINGS OF LIFE. WE'RE LOOKING FORWARD TO THE CHRISTMAS SEASON WITH JOY AND THANKSGIVING AND WE WISH YOU A HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON. The Kent Family Maptin General mile Educated, Cyric and Mary.